Dear Little Flower Parent and Guardians,

Reading and writing are an important part of everyday life. Summer is a great time to do both! The more our students read and enjoy doing so, the better readers and writers they will become.

Students are required to keep a composition book/spiral with chapter summaries. These summaries will ensure that they are able to easily complete the novel project when they return in August.

6th Grade Reading:

1.) RESTART by Gordon Korman



7th Grade Reading:

1.) Unteachables by Gordon Korman



8th Grade Reading:

1.) Linked by Gordon Korman



I hope that you and your family will read and share many stories this summer! Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.

Thank you for your support, Little Flower Middle School